
 
ADMINISTRATION  

 

No. 01/Admin./Misc.2021-2022                                                                              Dated-20.01.2022 

 

 

Advisory 

This is regarding a reprehensible incident that took place on Campus on intervening night of 

January 17-18 at Aryabhatta Road near JNU nursery. JNU Administration with the Security Branch 

has been closely coordinating with the police in the process of investigation.  In case of any 

information related to this incident, residents are advised to immediately intimate to the security 

branch or the police. 

JNU administration reiterates its resolve for the zero tolerance towards any form of violence on 

campus and remains committed towards providing a safer environment to all its residents on the 

campus. While the investigation is going on, it is requested that all stakeholders remain vigilant. 

 

                                    
(REGISTRAR) 

 

 

 

Circulation:  

1. All concerned  

2. PS to VC/Rectors 

3.  Director, CIS – with the request to display the above circular at the University Website/e-

office/other online platforms 


